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16th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We finish this half term with our Heart to Heart Day at Furrowfield School. This is one 
of our Social, Moral, Spiritual and Cultural Development Days. This particular day we 
dedicated to the wonders of the heart. All students and staff will have been First Aid 
trained to be able to put someone in the recovery position, to give CPR and to use a 
defibrillator. During lessons we looked at how the heart works, poetry, song lyrics, how 
fast the heart beats and what to eat to look after our heart.  
 
This half term has been a very successful one with students preparing for adulthood 
through their Life Chances curriculum. We have also continued to improve our 
Learning Environment and look forward to improving our IT provision next half term.  
 
We wish all of our students a very happy, safe and healthy half term and look forward 
to seeing them all on Monday 26th February by 8.50am in full school uniform. This 
includes a powder blue polo shirt, a school jumper, black school trousers and plain 
black shoes or trainers. If any of our parents/carers would like support with any uniform 
issues please do not hesitate to contact Furrowfield School on 0191 4954700.  
 
Thank you for all your support this half term.  
 
With very best wishes  

 
Miss H E Scott 
Head Teacher  
 
 


